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MINUTES OF THE KANSAS 2000 SELECT COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Kenny Wilk at 1:40 p.m. on March 2, 2000 in Room 526-S of
the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Richard Alldritt - excused
Representative Tim Carmody - excused
Representative Dave Gregory - excused
Representative Susan Wagle - excused 

Committee staff present: Alan Conroy, Legislative Research Department
Jim Wilson, Revisor of Statutes
Janet Mosser, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Senator Lana Oleen
Barbara Hinton, Legislative Division of Post Audit
Kathy Porter, Office of Judicial Administration
Representative Doug Spangler

Others attending: See attached list.

Chairperson Wilk opened the hearing on SB 393 - K-GOAL; agencies subject thereto.

The fiscal note was distributed.

Senator Lana Oleen, proponent, was recognized to address the committee (Attachment 1).

Barbara Hinton, Legislative Division of Post Audit, proponent, was recognized to address the committee
(Attachment 2).

Kathy Porter, Office of Judicial Administration, opponent, was recognized to address the committee and pointed
out her opposition to only New Section 21 of the bill (Attachment 3).

Representative Doug Spangler, opponent, was recognized to address the committee and expressed his
agreement with the testimony of Kathy Porter.  He encouraged the committee to become more aware of the
problems of the courts.  The court system is underfunded and an audit is not needed to tell the courts their
problem.  It costs money to attract and retain staff in the courts.  He would approve of the bill if New Section 21
was stricken.

Questions and discussion followed testimony.

Chairperson Wilk closed the hearing on SB 393.

Chairperson Wilk directed the committee’s attention to discussion of the minutes for January 12, 18, 19, 20, 24,
25 and 26 which were distributed to the Representatives’ offices on February 29th.  Representative Sharp moved
to approve the minutes.  The motion was seconded by Representative Horst.  The motion carried.

Chairperson Wilk announced that the Subcommittee on Defined Contribution Plan Legislation will meet on
Tuesday (March 7) at 1:30 p.m. in Room 526-S.

Chairperson Wilk adjourned the meeting at 2:25 p.m.

The next meeting of the full committee is scheduled for March 6, 2000.  
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